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Dear Mrs Mostyn

Thank you very much for your generous donation to NWT's Nature
Reserve Fund. Your support will make a real difference in our aim to
ensure everyone has the opportunity to experience wildlife in their
daily lives.

it will help us to:

+ Continue with our woodland management plans at places like
Bunny Wood to open up areas for extra light to encourage
more wildfiowers and rare butterflies such as the white-letter
hairstreak. -

s Use traditional techniques to manage our meadows so rare
plants such as the green winged orchids in Ashton's Meadow
can thrive.

¢ Continue developing our wetland reserves to enhance the
numbers and range of breeding, wintering and passage bird
species found at our sites.

Thank you again for your valued support of our work. Our work would
not be possible without you.

Kind regprds,

Fundraiser

To find out more about how we use & protect your personal data,
please see our Privacy Policy on our website,;
www.nottinghamshirewildlife.org
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